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Finance and Administration Committee

From: Vern Veitch 

Sent: Wednesday, 14 October 2015 1:58 PM

To: Finance and Administration Committee

Subject: Inquiry into Parliamentary Terms

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I wish the following to be included as a submission toward the inquiry into possible changes to Queensland 
parliamentary terms: 
 
I strongly support the expansion of the term of government to be a 4 year set period with no option for a 
snap election at the whim of the Premier. This should be offset to be held 2 years after council elections. 
 
Vern Veitch 
Deputy Mayor 
Chair, Smart Cities Sustainable Future Committee  
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Townsville City Council 
103-141 Walker St 
PO Box 1268 
Townsville QLD 4810 
Remember – every day you wake up is a good one. 
PRIVACY AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE >> The information contained in this email is intended for the named recipients only. It may contain 
privileged and confidential information and if you are not the named intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance 
on it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by email or the telephone number or email listed above. 
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